
15/03/2024, 18:57 NetWise

https://staplefordparishcouncil--gov--uk.w.emailarray.com/#email 1/1

From : Trevor Godsell <trevoranddiane@icloud.com>
Subject : VHEF report.
Date : 15/03/2024 17:51
To : <clerk@staplefordparishcouncil.gov.uk>;
CC : colin.white2 <colin.white2@aol.co.uk>;

Sent from my iPad Dear Mrs Irons
                Herewith the annual report of the Village Hall Estates Fund:
Funds available for distribution at CBS.
                     Income £920.43 (£827.40).       Expenditure £2496.29(£1800)
  We had more requests than usual this year. We donated £200 for a gift of flower seeds and instructions to the
schoolchildren of the village as part of the celebrations of King Charles’ Coronation. We gave £396.29 for a
garden seat in Cox’s Close. We also subsidised the catering for the Sheltered Housing Scheme residents
Christmas Party with £200 and gave £500 as contribution to the cost of a defibrillator to be installed in the
phone box. Finally we provided £1200 to support the Warden Scheme.
           Overall the Fund was reduced by £1575.86 and now stands at £2021.37.
              Regards Trevor Godsell.            
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